
8/19/2025 

 

To our community and patients:  

 

The NCWV Veterinary Emergency Clinic is in the process of renovating to better serve you and your 

pets.  Our renovation schedule requires us to be closed in order for our floors to be poured. This is for 

the safety of your pets and our staff. 

 

We were to originally be closed on Monday August 18
th

 and Tuesday August 19
th

, but due to 

some unforeseen circumstances we will also be closed again Wednesday 8/20/2025 and reopen on 

Thursday 8/21/2025 at 6pm. We will be closed again on Monday August 25
th

 thru August 28
th

 for 

the last layer of pouring on the floors. We will return to our normal business hours on the 

evening of Friday August 29
th

 in time for the long Labor Day weekend. 

 

We know what an inconvenience this is for our community and our goal is to help provide you with 

options should your pet need after hours care. 

 

While we are closed you can contact the following clinics if you have an emergency. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during our scheduled closing. 

 

Cheat Lake Animal Hospital – Morgantown, WV 

tel: 1-304-594-1911 

https://www.cheatlakevets.com/ 

Hours 24/7 

  

Blue Pearl Pet Hospital - North – Pittsburgh, PA 

tel:1-412-366-3400 

https://bluepearlvet.com/hospital/pittsburgh-north-pa/ 

Emergency 24/7 

 

Blue Pearl Pet Hospital – South – Washington, PA 

tel:1-724-809-2000 

https://bluepearlvet.com/hospital/washington-pa/ 

Emergency Hours : Sunday 7am – Thursday 5pm, Closed Friday and Saturdays. 

 

A Vets – Monroeville, PA 

 tel: 1-412.373.4200 

https://www.avets.com/ 

Emergency 24/7 
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